
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Domain Name Industry Stakeholder: 
 
Registered attendees of the 2020 GDD Industry Summit are now eligible to participate in the 
ICANN Community Child Care Grants Pilot Program. Up to five (5) grants will be funded in total 
(including for the 2020 ICANN DNS Symposium), and applications will be reviewed on a first-
come, first-served basis.  
 
Applications will be accepted until Friday, 31 January 2020. To submit an application, click 
here.  
 
More information on the ICANN Community Child Care Grants Pilot Program is available here.  
 
If you have further questions, please send an email to childcare@icann.org.  
 
Best regards,  
Cyrus Namazi 
SVP, Global Domains Division 
ICANN 
 
 


